From: David Castle

Sent: 19 July 2017 10:58

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to Application 2017/3474/P

From: THE HEATH AND HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY
328-338 Finchley Rd.(Kidderpore Avenue development).
There is no information on your web-site about this application.

We note that the Local Plan is how in operation and we have been informed that it is applicable to all current
applications. It states clearly that parking spaces will not be allowed on any development —for very good reasons.

Please reject.



